
 

No.761-15/8/26 

To the Members 

Dear Sirs, 

Yemen – Latest Situation 

 

GAC (Yemen) Ltd, have kindly provided the Association with information on the latest 

situation in Yemen. 

 

1. The Ports of Aden and Salee are now open to all commercial vessels and operations. 

 

2. The Hodeidah Port remains closed and it is uncertain when the port will be opened, though 

discussions are being continued to open it as soon as possible. 

 

3. The Ras Isa Port has been closed since the beginning of the uprising in Yemen and remains 

closed.   

 

Vessels proceeding to ports in Yemen should exercise extreme caution and check the most 

up-to-date information with local agents. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

The Japan Ship Owners’ Mutual Protection & Indemnity Association 

 

 


